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01/01/2019  08:39:392018/5817/P INT Deborah Kelson As a resident nearby, I  am concerned about the new front dormer roof window that is being proposed.. No 

other properties of this age in this section of the street have frontward facing roof dormers, and I  wonder if it 

would look out of place in a Conservation area.
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